
Week Commencing: Monday 9th June 2025  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

‘Wow of the Week: Year One children took park in the Phonics Screening Check and           

Year Four children took the Multiplication Check this week. Wow, they were all amazing,          

well done!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Royles Brook Primary School Newsletter 
“Be Kind, Be Thankful, Be Ambitious” 

 

 

 

15.06.25 @ 11:15 – 13:15 – Thornton Gala Procession – Please join us for the procession (meet at King 

George’s Playing Field) 

16.06.25 – 20.06.25 – Class Competition – PTFA Chocolate and Gift donations – Which class can donate 

the most and win a reward?  

17.06.25 @ 14:00 – 15:00 – SEND Parent Drop in Session 

20.06.25 – Class Photos by Tempest Photography  

26.06.25 – Non-Uniform Day – PTFA Bring a Cake 

26.06.25 @ 17:30 – 19:30 – Summer Fair  

09.06.25 – 11.06.25 – Y6 Residential 

15.07.25 @18:00 – Y 5/6 Play @ Thornton Little Theatre  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Notices: 

Stars of the Week 

Ash – Arthur 

Elm – Maddison 

Hazel – Harlia 

Juniper – Ava-Mae 

Linden – Hayden 

Maple – Isabelle 

Oak – Harrison 

Poplar – Ava 

Rowan –Kara 

Sycamore – Norah 

Willow – Lexi 

 

Readers of the Week 

Ash – Dottie 

Elm – Maya 

Hazel – Emmeline 

Juniper – Lettie 

Linden – Arthur  

Maple – Ethan 

Oak – Arloh 

Poplar – Natasha  

Rowan – Reese 

Sycamore – Charles 

Willow – Freya  

 

 

On Sunday 15th June we will be take part in Thornton-Cleveleys Gala Day Procession. We 

would love as many children and families as possible to join us. We will meet at 11:15 on 

King George’s Playing Fields. The procession will start at 12:00 and is due to finish at 

13:15. The theme is ‘Storybooks’ so if you wish to come dressed as your favourite book 

character please feel free. Hope to see lots of you there! 

Thank you so much for the incredible amount of donations for the PTFA Summer Fair. 

Thank you and well done everyone.  

 

Important Dates 

A list of key dates for the 

academic year can also 

be found on the school 

website. 

 



 

Key Contacts 

Initial Contact 

Your child’s class teacher should be your first point of call and can usually help with 

most enquires. They are available at the start or end of the school day on the gates/ 

playground or via appointment. To make an appointment with your child’s class teacher 

please call the school office on 01253 821396 or email office@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk 

Extended School Services Contact 

Stay and Play – Mrs A. Tauber – 01253 821396 or 07752 868674 

Safeguarding Contact 

Mrs D. Lambert – DSL and Senior Family Link Worker - 01253 821396 or 

flm@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk 

Mrs C. Williamson – Safeguarding Governor – 01253 821396 

 

 

Attendance  

Class Attendance  
 

W/C 09.06.25 

Overall 
attendance 

academic year 
24-25 

 

Class 
lates  
W/C 

09.06.25 

Ash 92.73% 95.37% 8 

Elm 93.81% 94.19% 9 

Hazel 94.81% 94.68% 2 

Juniper 100.00% 96.47% 2 

Linden 100.00% 95.76% 2 

Maple 98.67% 95.98% 1 

Oak 89.63% 95.01% 4 

Poplar 97.86% 94.99% 4 

Rowan 94.67% 95.77% 5 

Sycamore 94.81% 94.13% 16 

Willow 95.48% 94.41% 8 

Total 

 

95.76% 95.16% 61 

 

 

 

Punctuality 

A polite reminder, the playground opens 

from 08:35, children can enter school 

from 08:40 – 08:45. The gates will 

continue to close promptly at 08:45. If 

you arrive after the gates have closed, 

your child will need to enter school via 

the office and an adult will need to sign 

them in on the electronic sign in system. 

Thank you for your support in maintaining 

punctuality.  
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